










































































































































































































































































































































































































The National Archives
Leeds UFO
Ministry of Defence response on Leeds UFO – nothing reported to them on the evening of 2 February.





























The National Archives
UFO in Leeds
Letter reporting UFO sightings on the evening of 2 February 1998 reported by 100 witnesses in Leeds, Yorkshire.











The National Archives
Berwyn Mountains
Letter requesting information on Berwyn Mountains incident of January 1974. MoD response at p179.















































































































































The National Archives
Letter to Lord Hill-Norton
SofS John Spellar’s response to Lord Hill-Norton dated 7 April 1998.





























































The National Archives
Lord Hill-Norton's request 
Request from Lord Hill-Norton September 1998 for advanced public release of MoD UFO files subject to the 30 year rule. Internal discussion of this request can be followed between p290-317. 













































The National Achives
Peak District incident
Documents relating to a mysterious incident that occurred in the Peak District on 24 March 1997 (for further details see papers in DEFE 24/2018, p231).





































The National Archives
Home Office Procedures
Correspondence with a UFOlogist relating to alleged Home Office emergency procedures for dealing “landed and crashed UFOs”. Includes a copy of a Home Office circular to police and emergency services dated 20 April 1979 covering the subject of ‘Satellite Accidents.’
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